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Dear Salaried Medical Officer Employee

RE: COMMENCEMENT OF NEGOTIATIONS FOR A NEW ENTERPRISE
AGREEMENT FOR SALARIED MEDICAL OFFICER EMPLOYEES TO
REPLACE THE SA HEALTH SALARIED MEDICAL OFFICERS
ENTERPRISE AGREEMENT 2017

The SA Health Salaried Medical Officer Enterprise Agreement 2017 (SMOEA 2017)
will nominally expire on 22 December 2020. The purpose of this letter is to advise
you that the employer intends to commence negotiations for the development of a
new enterprise agreement to replace the SMOEA 2017.

The attached Notice of Intention to Negotiate an Enterprise Agreement identifies the
employees who are proposed to be covered by the new Agreement and their rights to
representation. Employees can be represented by their employee association (union)
registered under the Fair Work Act 1994 or another agent of their choice.

Electronic updates will be provided to Salaried Medical Officer Employees throughout
the negotiations.

Yours sincerely

—u-._/
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DR CH OPHER MCGOWAN
Chief Executive
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Att: Notice of Intention to Negotiate
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